
CEPT University Anti-Ragging Policy 

The university community knows the prevention and prohibition of ragging in institutions 

imparting higher education in the country is a great concern and should be taken seriously. 

The punishment meted out must act as a deterrent against the recurrence of such incidents. All 

efforts should be made to ensure that cases involving ragging are taken up on a priority basis to 

send the message that ragging is not only to be discouraged but also to be dealt with sternly.  

It is emphasized in the student and parent declaration that ragging of and among students in 

this university in any form at any place will not be tolerated. The student and parent orientation 

at the start of every semester reiterates the same. All the students and their parents/guardians 

shall submit an undertaking in the prescribed form at the beginning of the academic session 

itself, failing which the student concerned will not be allowed to register for the semester. 

CEPT University has an Anti-Ragging Committee and Anti-Ragging Squads, details of which are 

available on the website and on the notice boards. 

Depending upon the nature and gravity of the offence as established by the Anti-Ragging 

Committee of the University, the University shall level punishment be any one or a combination 

of the following: 

• Community service 

• Suspension from attending classes/semester 

• Withholding/withdrawing scholarship/fellowship and other benefits 

• Debarring from representing the institution in any national or international meet, 

tournament, or festival. 

• Suspension/expulsion from the hostel 

• Expulsion from the institution if need be 

• Collective punishment: when the persons committing or abetting the crime of ragging 

are not identified, the institution shall resort to collective punishment. 

 


